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Stock#: 94683
Map Maker: Lizars

Date: 1825 circa
Place: Edinburgh
Color: Hand Colored
Condition: VG
Size: 19.5 x 16 inches

Price: $ 345.00

Description:

Fine map of Australia, New Zealand and Neighboring Islands, with a large inset of New South Wales and
Van Dieman's Land, published by Lizars.

The map offers an in-depth visual portrayal of the known geography in the region, during an era marked
by exploration and nascent colonization. In a blend of earthy tones, the regions are demarcated with
precision and clarity, reflecting an admirable attention to detail by the Scottish cartographer, Lizars.

Australia is delineated into two major portions: New Holland to the west, and New South Wales to the
east. These monikers carry the weight of exploration history. "New Holland," a name given by Dutch
explorers during their early 17th century voyages, pays homage to Holland, their homeland. By the 1820s,
however, this term was being slowly replaced by "Australia," a name proposed by the British navigator
Matthew Flinders in 1804, and officially adopted by the British Admiralty in 1824.

The eastern section, "New South Wales," commemorates the initial British penal colony established in
1788, under the command of Captain Arthur Phillip. This territory originally encompassed the entire
eastern half of Australia, as depicted on the map. Additional areas named include South Australia,
Australia Felix, and Van Diemen's Land, the latter known today as Tasmania, christened by the Dutch
explorer Abel Tasman in honor of Anthony van Diemen, the Governor-General of the Dutch East Indies, in
1642.

The map also refers to historical monikers along the west coast, all bearing Dutch origin. These include
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Nuyts Land, discovered by Pieter Nuyts in 1627; Lyon's Land, charted by the English explorer Matthew
Flinders in the early 19th century; Edels Land, named after the Dutch explorer Jacob d'Edel who sailed
along the western coast in 1619; Endrachts Land, christened by Dirk Hartog in 1616 when he arrived on
the ship "Eendracht"; De Witt's Land, named after a Dutch governor; and a repetition of Van Diemen's
Land, initially believed to be part of the mainland.

A noteworthy feature of the map is the large inset depicting the Colony of New South Wales and Van
Diemen's Land in remarkable detail. These insets reflect the bustling activity of the time, the blossoming
settlements, towns, and the intricate road networks weaving them together. The first half of the 19th
century was a transformative period for Australia. The transportation of British convicts to the penal
colonies had bolstered the population, and explorers were pushing the frontiers of the known map, moving
further inland into the expansive and largely untouched continent.

By 1825, the year this map was published, the British had established several thriving colonies. Sydney,
founded as a penal colony, was gradually transforming into a robust commercial city. Moreover, the
discovery of fertile lands in the interior of New South Wales led to an agricultural boom, significantly
shaping Australia's development.

However, the map also stands as a poignant testament to the tumultuous history of this region. The
cartographer's meticulous annotations elide the impact of these colonial endeavors on the indigenous
populations, a sobering reality of this age of discovery and colonization. 

Detailed Condition:


